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Since May 1976, the NRC has been reevaluatjog the fire protection e
programs at all Vicensed facilities.. At present, we have essentially
cospleted our evaluation of 30% of such facilities; our goal is to
corplete our evaluation on the remining facilities by December 1978.

Our Commissiomers have indicated their_view that appropriate resources
should be applied to assure achievement of this objective. To achieve
our agency objective, we will need your copperation and hoie you will
give this wtter some persoma) attention,. ... . . ... .. . .. ..

At present, our review team 1s scheduled to visit Three Mile Island
Nuclear Statfon, Unit No. 1 (TMI-1) during the week of May 22, 1978;
we plan to fssve a license amendmeat for TMI-] reflecting the results
of our evaluation about six weeks ¢t - oo, g

In the evaluations we have completed to_ date, we bave found that if
the efforts of our respective_staffs are.wel]l coordinated, the
evaluation can be cospleted promptly, . Further, where modifications
proposed by licensees are adequately described and justified, all

1;?::'&: be resolved prowpt]y witbout the peed for extensive ft1lowup
effo o

By etter dated April 17, 1978, we transwitted to you a number of
questions which had arisen as 2 result of our review of_ the TMI-] Fire
Hazards Analysis Report. As jodicated {m our letter, written

to those questions which are pot deleted in the course of the Site
¥isit should be submitted in tipe.to be received by us mo later than
Jure 5, 1978. Ia addition, 1£ was 1odicated thbat. your commitment to
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Metropolitan Edison Company -2 -

conform to the staff positions enclosed with the above letter, should
also be submitted at the same time. Therefore, with regard to these
responses and any further information that may be needed, let me again
request your cooperation in completing our review of the fire protection
program for your facility. . Kifh S0Pl ;

Sincerely,
..pdtuzfi:!

- .

-

4

Yictor Stello, Jr., Director
Division of Operating Reactors
0ffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: See next page
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Metropolitan Edison Company

cc:

G. F. Trowbridge, Esquire

Shaw, Pittman, Potts & Trowbridge
1800 M Street, N.W.

Washington, 0.C. 20036

GPU Service Corporation (ﬁu?}““
Richard W. Heward, Project Manager WU

Mr. T. Gary Brouaghton, Safety and
Licensirg Manager

260 Cherry Hil1l Road

Parsippany, New Jersey 07054 ’

Pennsylvania Electric Company
Mr. R. W. Conrad

Vice President, Generation
1001 Broad Strect -
Johnstown, Penasylvania 15007

hiss Mary V. Scutnard, Chairuan
Citizens for a Safe Envircnnant
P. 0. Box 405

Harrisburg, Penncylvania 17108

Government Publications Section
Stats Library of Pennsylvania
Box 1501 (Education Building)
Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17126
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